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SOS Toulouse Oliver Announces  
2019 NASS Summer Conference in Santa Fe 

 
SANTA FE – New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver announced today that 
Santa Fe has been chosen as the host city for the 2019 National Association of Secretaries of 
State (NASS) Summer Conference.  
 
“There’s no place in the world quite like Santa Fe and I’m glad my fellow Secretaries will get 
to experience all that the City Different has to offer,” said Secretary Toulouse Oliver. “This 
conference will bring first-time customers to Santa Fe’s small businesses and provide a boost 
to the city’s economy.” 
 
“We’re excited to welcome the nation’s election officials to the nation’s oldest capital city,” 
said Santa Fe Mayor Alan Webber.  “Conferences like this one bring hundreds of new 
visitors to Santa Fe’s world-class local businesses, galleries, restaurants and attractions, 
boosting local entrepreneurs and helping our growing Tourism sector continue to show 
momentum. But more than that, it puts Santa Fe on a national stage, adding to our 
reputation and spreading the word about one of the best cities to visit in the world.”  
 
The annual conference gives Secretaries of State and election officials from all 50 states and 
the District of Columbia an opportunity to share best practices and to learn about various 
programs and policies being implemented around the country. Santa Fe was chosen as the 
host city for next year’s conference after Secretary Toulouse Oliver submitted a winning 
proposal to NASS.  
 
The conference in Santa Fe will be held from June 30 to July 3, 2019, at the Eldorado Hotel 
& Spa. 
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Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/NMSecOfState/
https://twitter.com/NMSecOfState

